
Spiritual Intimacy: 

Deepening 
Intimacy

Matthew 5:6
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Matthew 5:6

Blessed are those who hunger 
and thirst for righteousness, for 
they will be filled.



Luke 9:22-25

And he said, “The Son of Man must 
suffer many things and be rejected 
by the elders, the chief priests and 
the teachers of the law, and he must 
be killed and on the third day be 
raised to life.” 23 Then he said to 
them all: “Whoever wants to be my 
disciple must deny themselves …



Luke 9:22-25

and take up their cross daily and 
follow me. 24 For whoever wants to 
save their life will lose it, but 
whoever loses their life for me will 
save it. 25 What good is it for 
someone to gain the whole world, 
and yet lose or forfeit their very 
self? 



Romans 12:1-2

Therefore, I urge you, brothers and 
sisters, in view of God’s mercy, to 
offer your bodies as a living 
sacrifice, holy and pleasing to God—
this is your true and proper worship. 
2 Do not conform to the pattern of 
this world, but be transformed …



Romans 12:1-2

by the renewing of your mind. Then 
you will be able to test and approve 
what God’s will is—his good, 
pleasing and perfect will.
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